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Dear Mr. Grimsley:

Pursuant to the freedom of Information Act (5 U.S.C. I 552) and to the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC) policies and regulations (10 C.F.R.
Part 9. Subpart A), I request any Staff or Connission papers regarding the
requirements of the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) as it relates
to the decomnissioning of nuclear energy facilities that did not operate for
the full term of their operating licenses. Specifically, I request any papers
that relate to the extent to which NEPA requirememts would be applied to the
decommissioning of such facilities, or that discuss what analysis would be
required by NEPA for such facilities.

I would appreciate your prompt response within ten (10) working days of the
receipt of this request, as provided by 10 C.F.R. Part 9 and the NRC's
policies. In addition, I request that the response to this request be sent
to me only, rather than to the Public Document Room.

If there are questions, please feel free to contact me at 301/249-9672.

Thank you.
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